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NCTE TO: Bill Little

Cordell Williams

FROM: CEN

SUBJECT: UPCOMING MIDLAND MEETING

" As you know, we have scheduled a meeting for Tueglay, March 30 at 9:00 a.m.
with Consumers Fower Company to discuss the Midland underpinning activity.
The prfncipal noints which Jim Cook has indicated that he wishes to discuss
are (1) the practicality of requirements, (2) the transition between the
various phases of the project, and (3) te—eess an understanding that

Q listed items may include more activities than what are normally identified
as being +demtified safety related activities and a=e related enforcement

activities in this area.

Llsc in my discussions with Jim Cook, he agreed to identify for us
significant issves in the underpinning activity which appear important for
us to intirately involved |n)nn terms of conducting our inspections.
Secondly, | discussed with him the need for having a single point of
communication at the Midland site for Ross to deal with on 2 day-to-day

basis.

With the issues for discussion at the reeting, | think it is extremely
important that we have developed by the meeting, if possitlé:gihe details

of our inspection plan for the Midland underpinning activity. i would

like to meet next Monday afternoon at 2:00 p.m. to discuss this issue.
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MEMORANDUM FOR: W. S. Little, Chief, Engineering Inspection Branch
Charles E. Norelius, Director, Division of Engineering

FROM:
and Technical Programs

SUBJECT: MIDLAND PROJECT IHPROVEHENTS
As we have discussed, we have found problems recently in underpinning
activities, piping, and electrical areas. In preparation for a meeting

which Mr. Keppler plans to have with licensee management, | ask that you
elieve the licensee must take to

prepare a listing of actions that we b
rrect the deficiencies which we have found in these construction areas.
|

co
In developing this information, please be as specific as possible.

request your input by May 20, 1882.

Lot B Vel

Charles E. Norelius, Director
Division of Engineering and
Technical Programs




NOTE TO: W. LITTLE

FROM: CEN

SUBJECT: ACRS BRIEFING ON THE MIDLAND QUALITY ASSURANCE PROGRAM

-

As we discussed you will present the briefing to the ACRS sub-committee

on this subject on May 21, 1982. The statement to be given?to the

ACRS sub-committee should be prepared in writing ahead of t%me. We should
plan to have it drafted by May 19 and brief J.G. Keppler on the same

day as to our intended statement.
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